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Comments Dear Sirs, 
This is yet another planning application which appears to be a "disaster waiting to happen", if 
approved. 
The detrimental environmental impact (over the next 50 years from what I have read) would be 
verging on the criminal. Road safety and traffic increase (by huge HGVs !) would add to an already 
dangerous situation on the A283 and surrounding roads, as well as adding to the existing high levels 
of pollution, as these HGVs tend to be diesel fuelled. No "electric" powered HGVs appear to be "on the 
horizon" in the mid to long term future. In the meantime, we and our children, have to put up with 
noxious fumes and, in my opinion, rather dangerous traffic conditions in what is supposed to be a 
pleasant semi-rural wildlife and people friendly environment. 
 
As a member of the Conservative party, I will be drawing this to the attention of Andrew Griffiths, our 
M.P. , whom, I am sure will also agree that such an application should never be approved. I advise all 
local residents to do the same and write to Andrew with as much detail as you can obtain. 
 
The WSCC should, in the interest of voters and the environment etc., as referred to above, "strike this 
down" and ensure it "never sees the light of day" ever again. If they do not, then I am sure most will 
join me in voting for alternate candidates at the next council election.
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